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DEAR COMMUNITY MEMBER,

On Saturday, February 29, 2020, two elementary

schools in our neighbourhood, David Livingstone

and General Brock, will host a joint fundraiser for

200 parents at Main Street's iconic Heritage Hall for

the third annual East Van Soiree.

 

In 2019, we raised $22,696 for our schools. 

 

This year, Brock is fundraising for an outdoor

classroom, enhanced art education and improved

resource materials. Livingstone is fundraising for

technology to benefit self-efficacy and improve

education. 

 

To that end, we humbly ask whether you are able to

donate goods, services, or gift cards to the silent

auction? Alternatively, we also accept in kind

donations to the event Every donation is gratefully

accepted and acknowledged at the event. 

 

The night itself involves a silent auction, fundraising,

dancing, and community. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this and let us

know whether you require further information to

make a decision.

 

presented by David

Livingstone & Brock

Elementary School

PACs

SINCERELY, THE EAST VAN SOIREE
COMMITTEE


